
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Tuesday, April 24th, 2018 

6:00 PM 

TOWN OFFICE 

 

Applications for Automobile Graveyards/Automobile Recycling Business/Junkyard Permits by 

William & Mike Bunker, Robin & Hiram Adair, and Bill & Joy Mills/Jacob Stanley. 

 

Those present: 

Selectmen Eric Gasperini, Phil Crossman, Pam Alley, Donald Poole, and Jacob Thompson; Town 

Manager Andrew J. Dorr; and Deputy Town Clerk Elizabeth Bunker. 

 

Also present: 

Lucy McCarthy 

Janann Sherman 

Joy Mills 

Paul Chilles 

Lauren Weisenthal 

Brian Weisenthal 

Mike Bunker Jr. 

Robin Adair 

Ed Hirst 

Faye Grant 

 

 

There was discussion on fencing of these areas - natural fencing is preferable. 

 

Robin Adair explained that part of his property is in the Water District and that vehicles that are 

currently close to that area will be moved to the appropriate area. 

 

There was a letter received from Paul McCree expressing his objections to the automobile graveyard of 

Will & Mike Bunker. 

 

There were no other questions, comments, or concerns expressed. 

 

 

Public Hearing was closed at 6:15pm 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

____________________________ 
Elizabeth Bunker, Deputy Town Clerk 

 

TOWN OF VINALHAVEN 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
 


